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Docket No. 50-05

The Pennsylvania State University
ATTN: Dr. Richard G. Cunningham

Vice President for Research
and Graduate Studies

University Park, Pennsylvania 16802

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection No. 50-05/85-02

This refers to your letter dated October 3, 1985, in response to our letter
dated August 27, 1985.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and. preventive actions documented
in your letter. Some portions of your corrective actions refer to revisions
to your physical security plan. As indicated in our November 29, 1985, letter
to you that addressed those revisions (Revision 2 to the Pennsylvania State
University Breazeale Reactor Physical Security Plan), that revision was re-
ferred to our Headquarters Office for review. Their decision regarding those
matters will be communicated to you directly.

Your letter has been determined to contain Commercial or Financial Information
within the meaning of 10 CFR 9.5(a)(4). Therefore, in accordance with 10 CFR
2.790(d), your letter will not be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By:
Thomas T. Martin

Thomas T. Martin, Director
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

cc:
Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania

bcc:
Region I Docket Room (w/ concurrences)
T. Elsasser, DRP
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